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From: Robert Muller


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 1:32 PM


To: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov


Subject: Your Response to Alabama


Louis,


I commend you for your response at the AMS meeting regarding the comments made by the staff at Birmingham AL


in response to erroneous information being given out to the public by non-NWS officials.


The forecaster at BHM responded in exactly the way I would have expected a scientist to respond.


It made me quite proud to see the AMS standing up for this scientific integrity also.


Fond regards,


Bob Muller


Former MIC WSFO Raleigh
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